
Ryan International Academy 

Kanakapura Road 

 

RIAK/Cir #/0027/2023-24 Date: 01/11/2023 

 
Dear Parents 

Greetings from Ryan International Academy!!! 
 
Kindly note that PTM for Grade 1 to Grade 5 is scheduled on 04/11/2023. This meeting is an  
important opportunity for you to meet with your child's teachers and discuss the academic,  
social-emotional development and overall well-being.  
During the meeting, you will have the chance to review your child's academic progress and  
discuss your child's strengths and areas for improvement. You may also get advice from your  
child's teachers on how to support the learning at home. This meeting shall also provide a  
platform to you share your own thoughts and concerns about your child's education as well.  
Kindly meet the teacher between 10:00am to 11:00am in the respective classroom. 

 

 
Best regards 

                 Principal 


